
JAGUAR JOURNAL 
St. John the Baptist School 

 
N e w s l e t t e r – Issue 25 
 
March 17, 2017 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 
 
 
March 
 
21 – Student Council Meeting 
28 – Science Club 
30 – Grandparents Day 
31 – Grandparents Day 
 
 

Sunday’s Gospel 
JN 4:5-42 

"If you knew the gift of God 
and who is saying to you, 'Give 

me a drink, ' 
you would have asked him  

and he would have given you 
living water." 
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A MESSAGE FROM MRS. MEYMANN 
 
It was a lucky week for Leprechauns and for students who had 
spent extra time reading during Right to Read Week.  Names 
were drawn after Mass today and about 20 students took home a 
basket of prizes.  Everyone enjoyed the special activities this week, 
such as yesterday’s MadCap Puppet Theater and the Scholastic 
Bookfair.  While we hope every week of the year is a time to 
nurture a life-long love of reading, it was great to be able to provide 
these fun opportunities for our students.  Thank you, PTC, for 
fundraising for and helping with these special events. 
Third quarter report cards and IEP progress reports are being 
sent home with students on Tuesday, March 21.  Please take the 
time to review them with your sons and daughters and don’t 
hesitate to contact teachers with concerns or questions.  Thank you, 
also, to the parents who provided feedback regarding a replacement 
student information system for Ascend, which will no longer be 
available after this spring.  The daily parent alerts do not seem to be 
available from other vendors, however, all of the systems seem to 
offer online registration, conference sign ups, methods for paying 
for school lunches, and easy parental access to view daily grades 
and assignments.  We look forward to presenting our new system to 
families before the end of the school year. 
Have you ever attended a PTC meeting?  Do you want to be 
more involved with opportunities for our students?  Do you 
have a great talent for organizing?  Finding resources?  
Keeping track of revenue and expenditures?  The Parent 
Teacher Committee is seeking parent volunteers for the office of 
Vice President and Treasurer of our school PTC.  If you have never 
attended, please join us on April 6 for our next meeting.  Events 
such as our Walk-a-Thon, Breakfast with Santa, Everybody Counts, 
and Grandparents’ Day make for light work when everyone helps!  
Meetings generally last from 7 until 8:30 p.m. and take place in 
room 111, near the school office.   
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Friday Folder Flyers 

 
• Gold Star Coupon 
• Everybody Counts Flyer 

Reminders 

• MCA boxes were sent home 
this week.  They are due back 
before Spring Break. 

• SWLSD Transportation Forms 
need to be returned from Ohio 
residents only 

 

 

 
 
Grandparents Day is March 30 for 2nd 
and 4th grades and March 31 for 
Kindergarten, 1st and 3rd grades.   Parent 
volunteers are needed to welcome 
grandparents, help serve coffee and greet 
our wonderful Grandparents!   

 

 
April 4 and 5 

 
 
We need your help to make this program a success. It is a 
fun and meaningful experience for both the students and the 
parents who help. Please take a look at the topics and times 
and see if you can help with your child’s grade or with a 
topic where you have special expertise. But you do not have 
to be an expert to help. We will supply everything needed! 
 
There will be a volunteer meeting on Thursday, March 23 
at 7pm in the cafeteria to let volunteers coordinate with one 
another and to look through the presentation supplies.  
 
Kindergarten - We’re All Different: Wed. 9:15-10:15 
(Wallace), 11-12 (Moehring) 
1st - Visual Impairment: Wed. 9:15-10:45 (Post); 11-12:30 
(Frey) 
2nd - Hearing Impairment: Tues. 9-10:15 (Fox); 10:15-11:30 
(Steelman) 
3rd - Cognitive Delay Part 1: Tues. 9:30-10:45 
4th - Orthopedic Impairments: Tues. 2-3:15 (combine) 
5th - Learning Differences: Wed. 1-2:15 combine (possibly 
in cafeteria) 
6th - Cognitive Delay Part 2: Wed. 6A 11:20-12; 6B     
12:45-:1:35 
7th - Chronic Conditions: Wed. 2:30-3:25 
8th - Serious Illness: Wed. 11:20-12:05 
 
Please contact michelle.ehrhard@gmail.com if you have 
questions. And use the SignUp Genius link to volunteer.  
http://www.signupgenius.com/go/30e0e49aeac2ea3f85-
everybody  
 

2017 La Salle Summer Camp Registration is 
Open 
 
The registration for the 2017 summer camps is 
open!  Camps are open for grade school students in 3D 
Modeling, Art, Band, Baseball, Basketball, Cheerleading, 
Drama, Football, FUNdamentals, Lacrosse, Soccer, 
Strength & Speed, Volleyball, and Wrestling.  For more 
information and to register for the camps, go 
to www.lasallehs.net/summercamps 
 

http://www.signupgenius.com/go/30e0e49aeac2ea3f85-everybody
http://www.signupgenius.com/go/30e0e49aeac2ea3f85-everybody
http://email.cincinnatilasalle.myenotice.com/c/eJw9kNuKhDAMhp9GL0vPhwsvPPU1htrWme7YulgH8e23yrAQyJcE_j-JawRWDtahwRAJSJBACiIoAMFMEKCYUhzgttWQ0q6i0IZUIpk9LCabZfEgnj6te7Ae2DXWr2aySCpp_TRb45yHXE4CCYGYwkL4ea6X5rXvvxVpK6xLHMcBvlqvDJLfS8_Oj1t0PkuxhPSe1-0wmwN2jhXR0YTl-UkVGVCF-Z2ZKPS5SEBFC_vCkkJe0Pm8l-pyzRVmlzG7rNltfuXxf4G7upcoU-NiyDms6W7r_InRbxcO1sRL65Z--7OoUzkQSsrlnGqhNRo07yHilLSCUzhw3vJRt-3AupHqDhGCZTdK1gsiCet7WG9N9Gc0KT1y-XP-mV5m20JeE1i3Z_39cXBNOfUP2MyCNA
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Mother of Mercy High School 

 
Spring into Mercy 
Seventh graders are invited to “Spring into Mercy” on Friday, April 7 with a karaoke party in the gym 
from 6:30 - 9:00 p.m. Bring your friends... and make new ones at Mercy! Join us for an ice cream social 
and crazy karaoke party! What a great way to enjoy the end of your 7th grade year and start looking 
forward to 8th grade and your journey toward high school! Admission is $5. RSVP 
at www.motherofmercy.org/springintomercy.  Questions - contact Tricia Penderghast Reisman ‘92 
at reisman_t@motherofmercy.org.  
Easter Egg Hunt at Mercy 
Every Spring, Mother of Mercy High School hosts an afternoon of egg-cellent activities just before Easter! 
This year the egg hunt will be on Saturday, April 8 at 1:00 p.m. Children ages 1-10 are invited for an 
afternoon of crafts, activities and an Easter Egg hunt. Boys and girls are welcome and no reservations are 
needed. Please bring your own Easter basket/bag. 
Mercy Summer Camps 
Registration is now open for summer camps at Mother of Mercy. There’s something for everyone! Sports 
camps include Basketball, Bowling, Golf, Lacrosse, Soccer, Softball, Tennis and Volleyball. Enrichment 
camps include Art, Drama, Web Design, STEM girls, Be Inspired Camp, and Mercy Fun Camp. Back by 
popular demand are Cooking Camp and Puppet Camp run by world-famous Madcap Puppets! There’s 
something for everyone from age 3 - 15. Have some fun, improve your athletic skills, and learn something 
new at Mercy this summer! Register online at www.motherofmercy.org/summercamps.  
 

APRIL PROGRAMS 
Harrison Branch Library 
10398 New Haven Road 
Harrison, OH 45030 
(513) 369-4442  Harrison@CincinnatiLibrary.org 

 
CHILDREN’S PROGRAMS: 
Movers & Shakers 
Mondays, April 03, 10, 17 & 24, 2017 
10:15 AM - 10:45 AM and 11:00 AM – 11:30 AM 
You and your child will shake it together! Sing, dance and enjoy music, movement and fun!  For children ages 1 – 4 
and their caregivers. 
Special Edition Family Storytime: Meet a Police Officer 
Wednesday, April 05, 2017 
10:30 AM - 11:15 AM and 1:00 PM – 1:45 PM 
Meet an integral part of the community this week when Officer Joe Willig from the Harrison Police Department joins 
us to tell us about being a police officer, how to dial 911 and how to be safe in an emergency. Event will be held rain 
or shine and is subject to change due to Officer Willig's availability. Space is limited!   
Family Storytime 
Wednesdays, April 12, 19 & 26, 2017 
10:30 AM - 11:15 AM and 1:00 PM – 1:45 PM 
Enjoy books, songs, activities and more, while building early literacy skills. For children and their caregivers. 
Tales to Tails* 
Wednesday, April 05, 2017 
7:00 PM - 8:00 PM 
Practice reading to Peaches, our certified therapy dog. Call the branch at 513-369-4442 to sign up for a 10 
minute session with Peaches. For ages 5-12. 

http://www.motherofmercy.org/springintomercy
mailto:reisman_t@motherofmercy.org
http://www.motherofmercy.org/summercamps
mailto:Harrison@CincinnatiLibrary.org
javascript:jumpToDetails('/signup/EventDetails',%20'138566')
javascript:jumpToDetails('/signup/EventDetails',%20'138597')
javascript:jumpToDetails('/signup/EventDetails',%20'141644')


April 8, 2017              9 a.m.              Sawyer Point  

Thank you to our
 presenting sponsor: 

All proceeds from the 2017 Hope to Homes 5K support 
St. Vincent de Paul’s emergency assistance programs.

Registration: 

$30 includes t-shirt
$35 on Race Day

Register at SVDPcincinnati.org/5K

In 2016, over 
6,000 families 

received 
rent or utility  

assistance. 

patrons 
National Flag Co.
Pension Corporation of America
special thanks
Meder Special - Tees
Road ID
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